## WHICH WAY FORWARD FOR BURRATOR?



Burrator Parish Council is to begin work on renewing and refreshing its Parish Plan - and would very much like your thoughts and input on the future requirements for life in our villages.

A project group of people drawn from the community will work with parish councillors to undertake a study of residents' views. Everyone will be given their say on developing, preserving and providing services and facilities for living here in the coming years.

To this end a series of three introductory meetings led by an advisor from Devon Communities Together will be held in our villages in June. If you would like to get involved or have suggestions to make please come along to one of these meetings:

Monday June 26th 2017 - Sheepstor Village Hall 6-8pm

Tuesday June 27th 2017 - Walkhampton Memorial Hall 6-8pm

Wednesday June 28th Meavy Village Hall 6-8pm